
Pinwheels are the national symbol for child abuse and neglect prevention. Prevent 
Child Abuse New York is encouraging New Yorkers to take action to support child 
abuse prevention by planting a pinwheel garden and hosting educational events 
throughout the State during the month of April. Complimentary seed kits are 
available online at www.preventchildabuseny.org.  

 
Go Blue April 7, 2017 - Join this National movement and wear blue, the 
official color of prevention, to show your support for children. Take a selfie or 
group photo, post on Facebook and tag our Agency! Encourage your employer 
to create a Go Blue event and collect donations to support CSCAA’s programs 
designed to strengthen families and prevent child abuse.  
 

Bottoms Up Diaper Drive - We are collecting diapers, wipes, and other baby 
items to support families in need throughout the month of April. Organize a 
Diaper Drive or drop diapers off at our headquarters located at 89 York Street in 
Auburn or Seneca Programs site located at 23 Center Street in Waterloo. 

 
Blue Sunday April 30, 2017 - Join this national, faith-based movement to pray 
for the victims of child abuse and for those who rescue them. Ask your church 
to join this life-changing effort Learn more at 

www.bluesunday.org.
 

T-Shirt Sales - We are selling short and long-sleeved t-shirts and hoodies throughout 
the month of April to help raise awareness and funds to support healthy families and 
prevent child abuse in Cayuga and Seneca Counties!  Visit us online at www.cscaa.com/
prevention.html to place your order today! 

CAYUGA/SENECA COMMUNITY ACTION AGENCY, INC. 
Cayuga County: Contact Kathy Gallinger, Healthy Families Program Director, 315-255-1703 x211  

Seneca County: Contact Anne Wilkes, Seneca Programs Director, 315-539-5647 

Learn more and donate online at www.cscaa.com/prevention.html.  
Follow us on Facebook at Facebook.com/cayugaseneca 

IT’S YOUR TURN TO 
MAKE A DIFFERENCE  

Cayuga/Seneca Community Action Agency has scheduled many events and activities 
throughout the month of April to emphasize the critical importance of preventing 

child abuse and neglect and keeping children safe in our community.  
Learn more about how you can help make a difference below! 


